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Attachments:

Good afternoon Neil,

| have recently joined the MfE team working through the applications for fast track approvals
listed projects.

It’s nice to cross paths again (under ‘at-pace’ circumstances once again | might add!).

Please find attached the application material for listed project application FTAO64 Awarua
Quadrant Windfarm.

This application indicates the project may adversely affect birdlife, noting nearby habitats of New
River Estuary, Bluff Harbour and Waituna Lagoon.

Could you please let us know anything you’re aware of that would render this project ineligible
under Clause 18, or any relevant Treaty settlement provisions you are aware of?

If possible, please provide feedback by 5pm Tuesday 21 May.

| look forward to hearing from you, and will no doubt be in touch again on other applications.
Cheers

Ollie

Oliver Sangster
Ministry for the Environment | Manatt Mo Te Taiao
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